
 

                                                                                                            
Friday 6th December 2024 

 
Year 1 – Fire Brigade visit 

 
        
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
This half term, the children in Year 1 will be learning about the Great Fire of London. In 
order to support their learning, the children have the opportunity to meet the firefighters 
and see a real fire engine. During the visit, the children will learn about how firefighting 
equipment has changed overtime and since the Great Fire of London. They will get to use 
some of the equipment and discuss the importance of fire safety. 
 
 

Details are as follows-  
 
Date:              Wednesday 12th February 
 
Time:               School day as normal 
 
Place:   Enfield Heights Academy 
 
Cost:  Free 
 
Lunch:  Children will have lunch as normal.  
 
                       
PE kit must be worn as usual. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Cetin Salik 
 
 


